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GRAVENHURST

GATEWAY TO MUSKOKA

Sent via Email
September 23, 2022
RE: TOWN OF GRAVENHURST RESOLUTION — STRONG MAYORS

At the Town of Gravenhurst Committee of the Whole meeting held on September
20, 2022, the following resolution was passed:

BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Correspondence from the Town of Wasaga
Beach regarding Strong Mayors be received for information.

AND THAT a letter be sent to the Minister of Municipal Affairs and
Housing outlining these proposed powers are not appropriate and to
outline other ways for the province to institute housing and others
matters.

AND FINALLY THAT this motion be circulated to all Ontario
municipalities.

Sincerely,

J G

Jacob Galvao
Administrative Clerk Il — Legislative Services
Town of Gravenhurst
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